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Decernber 28 , L97 3

Henry Bl-ackburn, M.D.
University of Minnesota
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Publ-ic Heal-th
Stadir:m Gale 27
Minneapol-is, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

Thank you for yours 6f pggemher l-4th caI-1-ing attention to
Bob Levyts request to fo:m a sma11 advisory group in the fieLd of
prevention. If your intent was to ask about my interest j-n such a
group, then in spite of my over extended schedule, I woul-d find it
iupossible to refuse to serve. I bel-ieve the me:nbership and
Executive Comnittee of the AHA Couneil on Epidemiol-ogy provide a
rich resouree for recruiting members to such a group. And i-n any
case I would be more than happy to leave the choice of membership
in your capable hands.

We had some fun ia Atlantic City.
Warm personal regards.

Letrs do it again soon.

Richard D. Remington,
Associate Dean

RDR: gs

Dietated but not read, s igned in hls absence

Sincerely,


